
St Augustine of Canterbury  
Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
 

4 November 2022 

Deanwood Drive 
Rainham 
Kent  
ME8 9NP         01634 371892    
Headteacher:    Mrs. L. Prestidge 
Email:  office@staugustine.medway.sch.uk 

“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Welcome back to the first week of term 2. The children have returned to school wearing their winter uniform, thank you for ensuring that all 

their jumpers, coats etc are all labelled.   

Thank you to all those who have returned your child’s Christmas card design. These have now all been sent to the printer, therefore we are 

unable to accept any further entries. 

We have all been disappointed by the condition of the public footpath/alleyway this week. I have contacted Medway Council to share our 

concerns with them. As it is a public footpath, parents and carers may also wish to contact the council directly. 

Class of the Week Year 6 

Last term we were learning all about the heart and 

researched the great work of The British Heart 

Foundation. For our innovate challenge, we decided (as a 

class) to raise money to support the great work the 

charity does.   

We planned and carried out a sponsored times table 

challenge. We had one hundred questions to answer in 5 

minutes and worked really hard to learn all of 

multiplication facts to prepare for the challenge.   

We asked our families and friends to sponsor us by 

writing our own letters home and we even made our own 

sponsorship forms.   

In total so far, we have raised £1,201 and there is a 

little more we are still collecting.  

We all feel proud of ourselves that we have raised so 

much and cannot wait to give it to The British Heart 

Foundation to help them continue with their life 

changing work.  

              Thomas and Liam  

 

We are all so proud of Year 6 and 

their amazing efforts. Thank you 

to all their family and friends 

who helped to support this 

worthy cause. 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs 
 

You will receive a form on Parentmail with an outline of the extra curricular clubs 

being offered.  

Please complete the form to select the clubs your child would like to apply for by 

Tuesday 8th November. 

If your child has been successful gaining a place, a Parentmail form will be sent 

home next week for you to give your permission to attend. Clubs will start on 

Monday 14th November. 

I would like to thank all of the teachers for their time and dedication running 

these extra curricular clubs for our children to enjoy. 

Monday –  Choir – Year 3- 6—Mrs Burns 

 Into Film – Year 1 - 3—Mrs Hutley Reynolds 

 

Tuesday -  Dance club – Year 1 - Mrs Campion 

 Our World “culture” Club – Year 1 - 6—Mrs Grant 

 Multi sports – Year 3-6—Progressive Sports  

 

Thursday –  Young journalist club – Year 3 - 6—Mrs Stenning 

 French Club – Year 1 -3—Mrs Liggins 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 94% 100% 96% 97% 95% 91% 

Class Attendance 2022/23 



Birthdays  
 

Nogie   age 8 

Ano age 7 

Nathan age 5 

Faith age 9 

Dates for your diary 

 

7 November Individual children and school sibling photographs 

9 November  Year 6 Victorian day dress up 

Week beginning 14 November Anti-Bullying week  

14 November Odd Socks Day in support of Anti-Bullying Week  

15 November Cinema Trip (please complete permission form and make 
contribution on Parentmail) 

18 November Children In Need 

28 November Flu Vaccinations Please complete the online form before 

                                       18/11/2022 to either consent or decline  

                                       the vaccination at  

        www.kentcht.nhs.uk/imms  

2 December Times Table Rock Stars dress up day 

7 December Year 6 Kent Life Victorian day trip 

20 December Last day of Term 2 

3 January Inset day no children in school 

4 January First day of Term 3 

Book of Excellence 

The following children received their sticker  

Year R   Emilia and Jaxson 

Year 1    Effy and Troy 

Year 2   Isabella and Oscar 

Year 3  Alani and Carlos 

Year 4  Franky and Louie 

Year 5  Ayden and Maxwell 

Year 6  Freya and Jonah 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

The following children will receive their sticker during a cele-
bration assembly next week.  

Year R   Faith 

Year 1   Isaac 

Year 2   Tomás 

Year 3   Sophie 

Year 4   Radley 

Year 5   Amelie 

Year 6   Jacob 

Mathlete of the Week  
 

 

Year 1   Lukas 

Year 2   Eugene 

Year 3   Gabriel 

Year 4   Nicole 

Year 5   Thomas 

Year 6   Michael 

WOW 

 

Year 5 

Buster’s Book Club 

 

Year R 

    St. Patrick 

1770 

   St. George 

1389 

St. Andrew  

2319 

St. David  

1245 

House Points 

POPPIES 
Next Friday, we will be holding a Liturgy with the children and staff to 

mark Remembrance Day.  

Poppies and other Royal British Legion accessories have been on sale 

from today and will continue to be on sale next week to support the 

fantastic work of the Royal British Legion.  

Free School Uniform 

We have been informed by Bredhurst Church Charity Shop, that on the 

first Friday of every month (2nd December) 9.30am—11.30am they will 

be giving away school uniform for local schools at St Paul’s Church in 

Parkwood.  

We also have items of unnamed, unclaimed uniform here at school 

which you are welcome to.  
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